Minutes of the Provincetown Shellfish Advisory Committee October 14, 2014
Meeting

Meeting called to order at 5:04 PM.

Members present: Lory Santos, chair; Mel Cote', Nancy Ann Meads. Also Present:
David Flattery and Shellfish Constable, Tonny Jackett.

The minutes of September 9, 2014 postponed as sufficient members present at
that meeting were not present.

Old Business: Shellfish constable reported that water and clam samples have
been submitted to the State and if all is well, the shellfish season will open on
November 7" on the West side of the breakwater in the West end.

New Business: The constable reported that he had accepted a position as warden
in the town of Truro. A discussion was held concerning the possibility of
continuing Mr. Jackett as shellfish constable on a part time basis. Mel Cote made
a motion that we ask the Board of Selectmen to appoint Mr. Jackett on a part
time basis for the Town of Provincetown. The motion was seconded by Nancy Ann
Meads and the vote was four to zero to forward the request to the Board of
Selectmen. It was deemed important that we be able to retain the services and
expertise of Mr. Jackett. There may be a possibility to have a second part time
person if the job becomes more difficult with the advent of the ADA program.

1. Nancy Ann Meads made a motion to nominate David Flattery as a full
member of the Shellfish Advisory Committee. The vote was three in
favor and none opposed. Mr. Flattery was called in to the meeting and
told that he could report to the town clerk to take the oath of office.

2. The meeting was voted closed at 5:30. The next meeting will be held
November 4™

Submitted by
Mel Cote
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